
Countryside and Rights of Way (CROW) Act 2000 

REVIEW OF STATUTORY DIRECTION  

CONSULTATION OUTCOME REPORT ON EXISTING DIRECTION 

Prepared by Peak District National Park Authority 
 
 

Land Parcel Name: Direction Ref.  

Hollins Hill 2014097377 
 
1) Introduction 
The Peak District National Park Authority (PDNPA) has completed its consultation on the 
review of the long-term direction to restrict CROW access on this land. The consultation 
was held between 31 October and 29 November 2024. 
 
2) Outcome 
The Authority has met with the landowner regarding the review of this long-term direction. 
The landowner has confirmed that the direction is required for the purposes for which it 
was originally applied for and that there have been no changes to the level and nature of 
use. 
 
The landowner has no suitable alternative land for keeping his stock when calving or have 
calves at foot. A through route is available for those without dogs and the direction is 
conditional on this concession path to the land being available at all times.  
 
The PDNPA is satisfied that the restriction of CRoW access is necessary on land 
management grounds and, subject to further review of the line of the concession path, it 
is proposed that the existing direction continues as follows: 
: 

• Extend the end date to provide a further 6 years 

• The concession path to the land to be available at all times 
 
3) Summary of Restriction 
 

Land Parcel Name: Dates of Restriction  Reason for 
Exclusion 

Hollins Hill 
  

31 December 2030 Land Management 

 

Details of the restriction will appear at www.openaccess.naturalengland.org.uk. 
 
 

http://www.openaccess.naturalengland.org.uk/

